
Poinsettia Order Form 
Deadline is November 30th 

 

Please Print! 
 

Name ____________________________________________ 
 
Phone # __________________________________________ 
 
Number of 6 1/2” Red Plants @ $9.00 desired     ___________ 
 
Total amount of order        $ ___________ 
 
Given to the Glory of God (indicate number of plants to be so 
dedicated) __________ 
 
Given in Honor of: ___________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
Given in Memory of: _________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
Make checks payable to “St. Paul's UCC” with a notation 
“Poinsettias” somewhere on the check. Place your order (with 
payment) in the basket on the table in the hallway. You may 
take your flowers home after worship on Christmas Eve, 
Saturday, December 24th. Call Denise Unger (610 589 4125) 
with any questions. Thank you.  
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